
Hanchett Entry Systems 
10027 S. 51st Street, Ste 102 
Phoenix, AZ 85044 
Tel +1 623-582-4626 

 
 
October 31, 2022 

Subject: Agent Authorization by Grantee of Record to an Authorized Individual 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I do hereby authorize until further notice,  

Baruch Spence 
Principal Engineer 
Hanchett Entry Systems (An ASSA ABLOY Group Company) 
10027 S. 51st Street, Suite 102 
Phoenix, AZ 85044 
Phone: +1 623-582-4626 x7137 
Email: baruch.spence@assaabloy.com 

 
to act on my behalf in all matters relating to the application for authorization of the equipment, 

Model(s):  DR80 and all subsequent variants 
FCC ID: VC3CRFM1 
IC ID: 7160ACRFM1 
 
at the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) and Industry Canada (IC) and pursuant to FCC KDB 
852134 D01 Authorized Policy Form 731 v02r03 and applicable IC rule parts. 

We confirm that we are aware of the responsibilities of applicants / grantees related to the authorization of 
the identified equipment, including those applying for the period after the authorization has been granted 
and that those responsibilities still reside with us. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at +1 623-582-4626. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joshua T. Peabody (Grantee Code: VC3, FRN: 0016535817) 
Director of Research & Development 
Hanchett Entry Systems (An ASSA ABLOY Group Company) 
10027 S. 51st Street, Suite 102 
Phoenix, AZ 85044 
Phone: +1 623.582.4626 x7115 
Fax: +1 623.434.1658 
Email: josh.peabody@assaabloy.com 
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